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Dear Stakeholder, 

 

Please be advised of a scheduled maintenance at Overberg Agri Bredasdorp silo. The maintenance will 

commence on 22 May until 26 May 2017, there will be no grain out loading during this period.  

 

As indicated in notice 139/2017 the JSE is working on publishing a schedule of activities that will occur at 

registered sites that would impact access and out loading. 

 

Should you have any queries regarding this notice, please contact commodities@jse.co.za.  

 

This Market Notice will be available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-

and-circulars  

 

Number: 153/2017 

Relates to: ☐  Equity Market 

☐  Equity Derivatives 

  Commodity Derivatives 

☐  Interest Rate and Currency Derivatives 

Date: 20 April 2017 

  

SUBJECT: SCHEDULED MAINTENANCE AT OVERBERG AGRI BREDASDORP SILO   

  

Name and Surname: Chris Sturgess 

Designation: Director – Commodities & Key Client Management 

mailto:commodities@jse.co.za
https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars
https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars

